
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

TCS/GEN/72/2023-24 Date: 24-01-2024 

 

CIRCULAR 

VALUE OF THE MONTH: TEAM WORKالعمل بروح الفريق الواحد 
 

          SUBJECT: E-SCOOTER & BICYCLES ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE SCHOOL CAMPUS 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from The Central School Dubai! 

 

We would like to inform you that school has noticed many students bringing E-Scooters and Bicycles in 

the campus on regular basis. 

 

In the recent observation, it has been found out that electric scooter and bicycle have increased road-traffic 

safety problem that needs to be solved urgently, bringing a huge burden to public health. 

 

Many at times students are been used without proper safety regulations, rash riding and over speeding as 

well. In order to ensure the safe environment, school has taken the necessary steps not to allow any kind of 

electric scooter or bicycle inside the premises. 

 

Parents are requested to monitor your wards towards this concern and guide them appropriately in order to 

restrict the usage of these bikes. We are also informing you that school will not held responsible for any 

loss cases happening outside the campus.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

 
 

 

    Regards, 

 

 

 

 

    Syed Ali Haider Rizvi 

    PRINCIPAL 


